
 
 

February 12, 2025        

 

Dear Chair Bailey, Chair Mathieson, and distinguished members of the Joint Standing 

Committee on Health Coverage, Insurance and Financial Services: 

 

We are submitting this letter to express our support for the amendment proposed by 

Representative Zager to LD 107, An Act to Require Health Insurance Coverage for Biomarker 

Testing.  As you may recall, we testified neither for nor against LD 107 and expressed our desire 

to work toward amendments to address some concerns with the language of the bill as 

originally drafted.   

 

We thank Representative Zager for his willingness to consider the concerns expressed and for his 

proposed amendments, which we fully support. 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide additional testimony on LD 107. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kimberly Cook 

 

 

       


